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SUBJECT: Response to Resolution 03022015-1

Here is the response to Faculty Senate’s request that on each program grid of the
catalog, the following language, in addition to the program requirements, include the
statement, “See institutional policies on awarding of degrees and certificates.”

This is a request to modify the additional language to the program data. Rather than
“See institutional policies on awarding of degrees and certificates”, we suggest using the
full statement:

"To be considered in good standing and to be eligible for a degree or certificate, students
must maintain a cumulative grade point ratio (GPR) of 2.0 (“C") or higher."

This would prevent sending readers somewhere else when the full text is not that much
longer. The whole statement will be included in every curriculum grid in time for the
2015-2016 catalog.

Mahalo.
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